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Time to get r o l l i n g again— Last month we decided t ha t 
r egu la r monthly meetings, separate from the meet-plan­
ning meetings, were needed. We se lec ted the 3rd. 
Monday of each month 
for the r e s t of 1984 

August 20 
Sept. 
Oct. 
Nov. 
Dec. 

The meetings are 

as meeting day. 
a re : 

Meeting dates 

17 
15 
19 
17 

_ .,- held at 7s 30 PM in the Great Western 
Bank building (Broadway and Rosemont), Suite 630. 
Mark your calendars and plan to attend*. We need your 
input and energy to keep orienteering alive and growing 
in Southern Arizona. 

We are pleased to announce that our club has met the 
requirements for membership in the national organi­
zation- the United States Orienteering Federation-. 
This affiliation brings us many benefits, one of the 
most im.port3.nt being access to grour> insurance. Those 
of you who've been on the planning committees know that 
getting liability insurance for our meets has been a 
sticky problem. That worry is row behind us as we are 
now covered under the USOF policy, which is carried 
by the Atlanta International Insurance Co. 

USOF membership for individuals is $15.00 per 
year and brings you lots of information about orien­
teering in general and about other clubs and national 
doings. 

Question: '"hat organism has been described as having 
six or more legs 3Jid no head? Right'. A committee. 
However, its also true that "many hands make light 
work", and we have lotsa work for lot^a hands. The 
club has 7 committees that need members. Some of 
these are organizational and some are planning types. 
If you are interested (and willing to commit some 
time) in getting behind the scenes of an orienteering 
meet or in helping create a strong'(and so far the 
only) orienteering club in Arizona, then you are 
welcome and needed. If you c°n't make this Monday's 
meeting, but you definitely want to be on a committee, 

http://im.port3.nt


please contact one of the o f f i ce r s and t e l l them what 
you'd l i ke to do. Phone numbers to c a l l : 

-' • '.. Barbara Grandstaff 742-7953 

'•' Dennis Orrico 790-2201 

Future 
Orienteering 

Meets 

Got a f avo r i t e hiking area or an area you'd l i k e to 
get to know be t t e r ? I t might make a good place for an 
o r i en t ee r ing meet. The club wants to run 10-12 meets 
each year ?.nd. t h a t covers a l o t of t e r r i t o r y . We're 
always on the look-out for new places to go. Please 
bring or send us your suggestions for meet s i t e s . 

Next 
Orienteering 

Meets 
September Q 

October 21 

Our next o r i en tee r ing meet wi l l be held a t Bear Wallow 
Recreation Area,on September 9. This i s on Mt. Lemmon 
at approximately milepost 2 2 j . Across the highway 
from Spencer Canyon. We need people for the following 
committees: Courses, Maps, Pub l i c i t y , S t a r i ^F in i sh . 

This w i l l be a biggee (we hope). Co-sponsored and for 
the benef i t of the National A r t h r i t i s Foundation. I t s 
e ight weeks away, and not too soon to be planning for 
i t , since s i t e s e l ec t ion and maps haven ' t been decided 
y e t . All committees are open. 


